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27th June 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I am writing to inform you that I will be taking a secondment from my post, as Principal of Holy Rosary Primary School, next year to work with the INTO which is a Trade Union for teachers that operates throughout Ireland. 

I will be acting as the Chairperson of their Northern Committee and will be based close to Queens University so I won’t be too far away and I will continue to keep in close contact with the school.

The secondment will last 12 months, with no possibility for extension, so I fully expect to return to Holy Rosary in September 2019. 

Mrs Burns has been appointed as the acting Principal for the next 12 months and I am fully confident that she will do a super job. The school is now in the process of appointing an acting Vice-Principal.
I hope that you will see from the attached Newsletter that the school will continue to move forward over the coming year. Holy Rosary is full of talented teachers who are well able to take up the baton to make sure Holy Rosary continues to develop to meet the needs of our children.

Best wishes,

P McAllister (Mr.)

